
3. PETITIONS

BROAD PARK MACROCARPA TREES

A petition has been received from residents living near the Broad Park area requesting that the young
macrocarpa trees on the east side of Broad Park are not cut down. A letter from residents referring
the petition reads as follows:

“The Parks and Reserves department have been discussing the trees at Broad Park (North Beach).
The residents surrounding the area strongly oppose the removal of the young macrocarpas.

This petition was collected in a short time. For any missing addresses the people were not at home or
they had dogs on their property.

Only one person refused to sign.”

The petition reads as follows:

“We, the undersigned petition the mayor and the Christchurch City Council to ensure that the young
macrocarpa trees on the east side of Broad Park are not cut down.”

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: That the petition be considered as part of clause 6.

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


